GRC NEWS!

GRC will begin our Service Learning Project next week! As leaders, it is important that the GRC students learn to give back to the community. So we will be creating a crochet blanket to donate to Shelby Hospital for a newborn baby in the Intensive Care Unit! Each student will crochet a 6 inch square and then the squares will be attached to form a blanket. If you enjoy crocheting and would like to volunteer to help with our Service Learning Project, please sign up for a day and time below to help teach the students to crochet their square!  Also, if you or someone you know can attach the squares together to form a blanket, please let me know by writing that information at the bottom. I will go purchase the crochet hooks for us to use. If any of you have leftover yarn that you can donate for us to use it will be much appreciated! 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for all you do!
Mrs. Tolbert
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I would like to help attach the squares!
Name:  _________________________________________________  Phone:  _____________________
Email: ______________________________________________________________________________
